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Perry is delighted to announce that the new games polo shirt for Falkner House is now available to order! 

 
 
 
 

 
  

 
  

 
 
  
  
 
 
  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

       

Place an order for the new polo shirt for Falkner House, by visiting our website www.perryuniform.co.uk, go to your school and log on to your account.  

If you would like further advice please email info@perryuniform.co.uk  

NEW FOR 2024 

 

Falkner House Games Polo 

Shirt 

 

PLS-36-FKH in 

Navy/Red/White/Logo 

 

Main body fabric: 89% nylon, 11% 

Lycra 

Contrast fabric: 100% polyester 

 

Now available to order 

The new games polo has been introduced for girls & boys from Reception to Year 6. It embodies a classic design whilst featuring eye-catching 

red panels and a white piping trim to the side seams, fashioned with raglan sleeves and an open front neck fastening for a smart and stylish 

look. 

 

The new polo shirt replaces the current white /red & navy polo shirt ; pupils may continue to wear this polo shirt if it still fits them.  

 
 


